
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 13 By Councillor Douglas for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 15 October 2020 

  As part of the Spaces for People programme covering Safe 

Travel to Schools, and since his previous answer to August 

Council, can the Convener list the schools which as part of 

this initiative and before the end of September have had: 

Question (1) Enhancements implemented and completed “on the 

ground”? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Enhancements planned and proposals shared with the 

relevant school’s ward Members, Parents Council and Head 

Teacher? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

 
 


